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BERTHA W. HENRY, County Administrator
115 S. Andrews Avenue, Room 409 « Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 « 954-357-7362 « FAX 954357-7360

April 13, 2018

To: Broward County Municipal Managers

RE: First Amendment to the Interlocal Agreement for Optional County Services
Dear Municipal Managers:

On April 10, 2018, the Board of County Commissioners approved the First Amendment to the
Interlocal Agreement (ILA) for Optional County Services for Keep Broward Beautiful, Household
Hazardous Waste, and Bulk Trash and Yard Waste Drop-Off programs. The Amendment extends
the expiration date of the current ILA for one year from September 30, 2018, through
September 30, 2019.

If you would like to extend your participation in these Optional County Services through
September 30, 2019, please print three hard copies of the attached amendment, complete and
execute Page 3 of each, and send all three original copies to:

Broward County Solid Waste and Recycling Services
Attn: Jeff Turpin

1 N. University Drive, Suite 400

Plantation, FL 33324

If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Turpin at 954-474-1849.
/‘ /

(o Thomas Hutka, Director, Public Works Department
Jeff Turpin, Interim Director, Solid Waste and Recycling Services

Sincerely,

E{ertha Henry
County Administrator
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